October 3, 2024

Dear Crusaders, 
Happy fall! We’ve been blessed with a couple more weeks of beautiful weather as we witness the glorious beauty of God‘s artistic palette in the beautiful foliage that surrounds us here in the Northeast Kingdom. I challenge you to take some time outside this weekend to appreciate His goodness.

[image: ]Wreath sales are beginning today through October 24. This is a required fundraiser. Your family may opt out for $150 paid to the office by next Friday.  Wreaths and candles must be prepaid by check to Saint Paul’s Catholic School. Naturally Green is a locally owned business in Newport Center. We consolidated their choices to simplify sales and delivery. Our goal is to have all the wreaths here by the week of Thanksgiving for distribution.

[image: ]The Locomotion bike trailer will be delivered to our school yard for Monday. We will have access to bikes for two weeks. Students must wear a helmet while using bikes at school. Let’s have a show and tell! Please bring your helmets to school this Friday and leave them at school for two weeks. Thank you for labeling your helmet. Volunteers are welcome to join us all day Monday and throughout the week to assist with the trailer or enable the classes to go to Crystal Lake, where we’ll be able to use the parking lot as a huge track.
[image: ]
October is fire safety month. When was the last time you checked the batteries in your alarm? Do you have a family plan in the event of an emergency? Don’t be scared be prepared! Classes have been practicing bike safety, walking safety, fire safety, and now we will address violent intruder safety. Our teachers have been trained using ALICE. We will begin implementing these strategies and scenarios throughout the upcoming weeks. ALICE is outlined and explained in the student handbook found on our website.

[image: ]Do you or anyone you know want to learn more about our Catholic faith? Father Robert is willing to meet you. Want to get your children on track for their sacraments? Have you discerned to become baptized in the Catholic Faith? It’s never too late to consider joining our church.  Email Mrs. Beloin with your questions or inquiry and she will forward them to Father Robert.
***************************************
Are you a Price Chopper shopper? Ask your friends and family for their advantage card number to help our school earn points. It doesn’t cost you anything or take away from your gas credits. This is completely funded and sponsored by Price Chopper. Return 12 card numbers to school and get a prize!    Name: _____________________  Gr: _____ 
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